Dunrobin Primary School Newsletter     February 2017

Important Dates
Fri 17th March- Race Night

Fri   24th March-Red Nose Day
Thurs 30th March (11am) – Easter Service in Jackson Church. Families & friends welcome.
School Closures

Please note that school will close at 2.30pm on Friday 31st March and re-open on Tuesday 18th April.
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Race Night

Our Parent Council are holding a Race Night for friends and family of Dunrobin Primary school (adults only) on Friday 17th March at 7.30pm in Moy Hall, Airdrie.  Please support your school by purchasing tickets which cost £3.00 each. Another flyer will be distributed next week, as we have had a few phone calls from parents who have lost the original letter. If you would be interested in buying a horse this will cost £2.  The cost to sponsor a race will be £20.  All money raised will go towards our 60th anniversary celebrations for Dunrobin Primary School. Fabulous prizes to be won. More information to follow regarding sponsorship.                                                 
Annual Reports
All pupils will be given their written annual report on Friday 31st March. I am aware that most Primary 7 pupils will be returning from Kilbowie on this day so we will do our best to distribute their reports to them before they go home! Please return the evaluation slips after the holidays.
Parent Consultations will take place in Term 4, on the evening of Wednesday 24th May.
Fund raising events 
Thank you to everyone who donated prizes and home baking for our Bingo night. A special thank you goes to Flo our bingo caller and to everyone who helped to organise this event.  The total sum raised was a fabulous £692.60. Well done everyone!
World Book day raised £118 for NSPCC.

Fairtrade
On Wednesday 8th March pupils can bring their breakfast to school, if they wish and will be given time to eat it in the classroom. Milk will be supplied for the breakfast cereals!

Please encourage your child to talk about what they have learned with regard to Fairtrade.

Photographer

John Wilson, photographer will be in school on Tuesday 21st March to take individual and family photographs, more information to follow!

Developing the young workforce
Primary 7 pupils recently participated in an engineering activity, using lego. This was organised by Morgan Sindall and was a very successful event, with lots of discussion and thinking involved. Mrs Callander will keep everyone up to date with the next big adventure in ‘Developing our young Workforce’
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World Book Day
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Primary 7 and primary 1 pupils enjoying World Book Day activities together.
Health & Wellbeing
Please remember to check your child’s head regularly for head lice and take action if necessary. 

PTA & Parent Council Meeting

All parents/Carers are invited to join us at our next PTA & Parent Council Meetings to be held on Mon 7th March.

Both groups will meet from 6.30pm in the school. New members are always welcome!  

If you have any time to spare, please come along and join us.

You can now find DPC on our glowblog 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/dunrobinprimary/
